
Section Form Subsection SFA/Site Name Question # Due Date Status

Page: 1 of 4Powered by PrimeroEdge for: BLOOMFIELD BD OF ED-01300410

Generated on: 6/15/2022 1:29:20 PM by Jackie Bricker

BLOOMFIELD BD OF ED-01300410 - Corrective Action Report (Detail)



Section Form Subsection SFA/Site Name Question # Due Date Status

Group 1: CA Count (2) BLOOMFIELD BD OF ED-01300410 07/13/2022 CAP 
Accepted
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Corrective Action History

Corrective Action Plan: Accepted by Amy Martin 06/15/2022 01:09 PM

CAP Accepted

Corrective Action Plan: Submitted by DIANA ESSBACH 06/15/2022 08:41 AM

https://www.bloomfield.k12.nj.us/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=365119&type=d

 

Good Morning Amy,

The new nondiscrimination statement has been updated and on our website as of June 14, 2022..

The hyperlink is above.

Thank you again for all your help.

diana

Flagged by Amy Martin 06/14/2022 02:40 PM

 The current USDA non-discrimination statement must be included on all program materials/documents distributed to households and posted on the 
SFA's website.

 

The non-discrimination statement on the SFA's website was not revised since changes were made back in January 2016.  Ironically, the current 
statement is currently under revision and will be available in the coming weeks via the NJDA forms page.  Prior to the beginning of the 22-23 SY, 
the USDA non-discrimination statement must be posted on the SFA's website.

 

Explain in detail, how the finding was corrected and the measures taken to ensure that it will not reoccur in the future. Indicate the date of 
implementation.
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